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(7/9/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05529-2025[ 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 7:59 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL 2026-29 Rate Adjustment 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2025 7:57 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL 2026-29 Rate Adjustment 

John please forward to clerk’s office. 20250011 

CGriffin-Greaux 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fLus> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2025 7:48 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL 2026-29 Rate Adjustment 

How should I handle this? 

From: John Ray <¡ray@securefl.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 12:59 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 2026-29 Rate Adjustment 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

We have recently read of the upcoming end of FPL’s current rate agreement, as well as the Florida PSC’s 
review of FPL’s proposed rate agreement for the next four years (beginning in January of 2026). 

Having owned and operated a business in South Florida for the past 24 years, we have recently been through 
extreme inflationary times, as well as having experienced several storms severely impacting the state. 

Through it all, we have been most impressed with FPL’s fast response to natural disasters, and have seen 
firsthand the continued hardening of FPL’s power transmission network here in South Florida. 

Being a business owner, we’re well aware that these types of structural upgrades require large investments, but 
we fully know that they will pay off in the long run - for all of us. 

i 



As FPL has shown great fiduciary stewardship in investing in capital improvements, while keeping typical 
customer bills below national averages, we fully support FPL’s new, proposed rate agreement. 

Best regards, 

John Ray, III | President & CEO | Level 5 Security Group | E: ¡ray@SecureFL.com | www.SecureFL.com 
1770 NW 64 th St., Ste. 630 | Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309 | P: 954-772-9700 | F: 954-772-7466 | 
www.linkedin.com/in/JohnRaylll 
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